From: Nicola Lomax
Sent: 20 April 2019 19:45
To: LDP

Subject I

Dear Sir/Madam,
Please could someone advise the best methods for formal contact in relation to:

a) How we have been affected from flooding in and around our garden and external areas of property mainly since
the reconfiguration of the Auchmill golf course holes (OP26). This has been reported on numerous occasions with
little success since October 2017. Prior to work commencing was there an assessment completed to determine what
the consequences might be to undertake this work and how it could impact the surrounding area in terms of
drainage. Removing leaves from a drain does not resolve this matter. The external areas have been photographed
and there is evidence of erosion caused by the constant stream of water that resonates from the new area of the
golf course, down the pathway and then down Howes Road when there are periods of rain.

b) Main issues report - would like to raise concerns in relation to traffic activity in and around Howes Road. Traffic is
increasing, plus the poor condition of the road due to the number of heavy vehicles is evident (crumbling traffic
humps / pot holes). Not only that Springhill Road is the only route out and is congested. A medical centre is
welcomed but has traffic impact and the road infrastructure been properly assessed.

If you could give me the right person, department and address, so | can raise these matters formally please.

Kind Regards
Nicola

Sent from my iPad





